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Chris Kling Offered a Great Charcoal Demo

 Sylvia Troust Recognized for the New Logo

Chris Kling, the very talented, local
artist and owner of the Chris Kling
Studio in Stuart, demonstrated her
charcoal portrait skills in the April
meeting before a large gathering.
With the use of curves, shadowing
and shaping, Chris held the close
attention of all the artists as she
created an amazing likeness of her
volunteer model, Tom Forster.

The winning logo concept,
far right, received an over-
whelming 57% of member
votes in the March meeting.
The contest winner and the
creator of the new logo,
Sylvia Troust, is pictured
right also, showing her
original watercolor as she
accepts her certificate of
appreciation award at the
April 10 member meeting. Congratulations

Sylvia Troust
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Brushstrokes, the newsletter of Palm City Art Associates, is published monthly.
Please contact Patty White at: pattywhite174@Gmail.com to contribute.

This month in our Member Highlight, we are featuring the
volunteer curators for our ongoing display venues. We are
fortunate to now have 4 beautiful venues to display our
artwork on an ongoing basis and we’re very fortunate to
have such skilled and dedicated curators.

Member Highlight
Volunteer Venue Curators

On Wednesday, May 8th, the PCAA membership will meet for the final time
before our summer hiatus. This meeting is so important for all of us to show
support and honor our 2019 scholarship recipients. The most significant
campaign of our organization is to contribute to the higher education of our
local Martin County High School students who strive to accomplish degrees
and begin their careers in the visual arts.

Ellie Lafer,
Curator for the
Restaurant at
Martin Downs

Each venue has a curator with a huge job. They 1) manage the venue, 2) work with the facilities’
staff, 3) oversee the artwork change-outs, 4) keep track of all the artwork, 5) work as a liaison
with the board, 6) report sales and 7) give committee reports at PCAA member meetings. The
skill and expert oversight of these curators has contributed to increased exposure and sales
with over 12 sales in the first quarter of this year alone. Members now have a one-page
reference summary and a standardized label for their work to streamline the on-going display
process. We wish to thank these five skilled curators for volunteering their time and expertise.

Pat Jayne,
Curator for the
Kane Center

Bruce Wells,
Curator for
Reubens Cafe

Betty Betes (L) and Carol Rohde,
(camera shy) are Co-Curators for
Cleveland Clinic Wellness Center

 Scheduled Display change-outs:
Wellness Center: May 9 from 9:30 am to noon.
Restaurant at Martin Downs: May 31 at 1 pm.

 Come Meet and Honor the 2019 Scholarship Recipients

Please attend this all important meeting on May 8th to meet these young artists, share some
cake with them and show your support of the arts and the future artists of our county.

Remember:


